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Date: July 27, 2018 

 

 

Declaration 
 

 

We, Wistron NeWeb Corporation, declare that the device, FCC ID: NKR-

DHUME997, is with a general USB port. But, it must have a special driver to enable 

this device to start. USB port device cannot be operated normally without this driver. 

This device will only be installed on TV-related devices and the TV device itself will 

be equipped with this special Driver. 

 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

Yuanwei Lin / Senior Engineer / System Engineering dept. 

Wistron NeWeb Corporation 

Tel: 886-3-666-7799 

Fax: 886-3-666-7323 

E-mail: yuanwei.lin@wnc.com.tw 


